
SURVEY POLL RESULT 
 
Thursday 17th February 2022 
 
PA21/11850 
Mr & Mrs Steve & Ann Jameson – Land To The West of 6 Churchtown Drive, St 
Stephens, PL12 4FB. 
Proposed two dormer bungalows with integral garages, access, parking and external 
works to replace the large single dwelling approved under PA19/06318. 
Ward: Essa 
 
At the meeting of The Planning and Licensing Committee on 21st December 
2021 it was resolved to RECOMMEND REFUSAL on the grounds of: 
 

1. Overdevelopment of the site. 
 

2. The absence of a Wildlife Report with particular reference to the 
applicant’s negative response to the Wildlife and Geology Trigger Table, 
Part A – Triggers for a Wildlife Report, 1a. ii involves works to a roof, roof 
space, weather boarding or hanging tiles, e.g., loft conversion, roof 
raising, extensions. 

 
Having held a Poll on this planning application the result is: 
 
Stick with our original position and request call-in       5 votes 
Accept the officer’s position          5 votes 
Abstain             0 votes 
 
Saltash Town Council’s Planning Poll Protocol states that where there is a tied vote, 
the Town Council’s original position will stand.  Therefore, Saltash Town Council has 
voted to Stick with our original position of REFUSAL as detailed in paragraphs 1 and 
2 above and request call-in.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Councillor Comments via Survey Poll: 17th February 2022 
 
PA21/11850 – Land To The West of 6 Churchtown Drive, St Stephens, PL12 
4FB. 
 
Councillor Richard Bickford:  
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Rachel Bullock 
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Gloria Challen:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Lewis Challen: 
 
Councillor Jean Dent:  
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Jonathan Foster: 
 
Councillor Sarah Gillies:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Matt Griffiths:  
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Sheila Lennox-Boyd: 

 
Councillor Sarah Martin:  
 
Councillor Steve Miller:   
 
Councillor Julia Peggs:  
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Brenda Samuels:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Pete Samuels:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 

Councillor David Yates:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 


